Sr. Vlado Mirosevic Verdugo

President of the Chamber of Deputies of Chile

Avenida Pedro Montt s/n

Valparaíso

Chile

Dear Diputado Vlado Mirosevic,
I am writing to express by concern about a bill currently under consideration by the Chilean congress that seeks to criminalize refugees and migrants. This bill, contained in Bulletin No. 15261-25, goes against international refugee and human rights law and international standards, by imposing prison sentences on those found guilty of irregular entry and stay in the country. It violates the right to seek asylum or international protection in Chile.
I ask you, as President of the Chamber of Deputies, to make your utmost effort to ensure this bill does not become law and that any future bills that seek to limit the rights of refugees and migrants in Chile are equally rejected.

Sincerely,

